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SCRUTINY REVIEW OF CARE AT HOME 
 
 
Summary 
 
This fourth, and last, evidence-gathering session for the review of Care at Home will 
involve contributions from Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council (SBC) officers, as well as 
a view from the Care Quality Commission (CQC). 
 
 
Detail 
 
1. Representatives from SBC Adults and Health will be in attendance to present 

information on the following: 
 

➢ Promotion of / access to (how people enter the system) existing local services 
(verbal submission) 

➢ Future contract planning (presentation) 
 

In addition, a brief update on Council’s response to the national ‘Fair Cost of Care’ 
exercise will be relayed. 

 
2. To gain a view on the Care at Home scene from the regulator, the CQC has been 

asked to provide a response to the following: 
 

➢ Key issues regarding the Care at Home sector from the CQCs perspective 
➢ Regional / national benchmarking data comparing Stockton-on-Tees’ Care at 

Home providers with others outside the Borough 
➢ Future CQC inspection plans for Care at Home providers 
➢ CQCs thoughts on the impact to the sector of the new Integrated Care System 

(ICS) arrangements 
 

A written submission will be circulated for consideration. 
 
3. A copy of the agreed scope and plan for this review is included for information. 
 

 
Name of Contact Officer: Gary Woods 
Post Title: Scrutiny Officer 
Telephone No: 01642 526187 
Email Address: gary.woods@stockton.gov.uk 
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